
 

Ashburton Drive Primary School
6 Nullagine Way Gosnells Wa 6110

Phone: 9234 6300
 www.AshburtonDrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au

 

School Hours
 

Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm
 

Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am
 

Lunch: 1.15pm - 1.45pm
 

Final Bell: 2.45pm
 

 

Dates To Remember

Office Display - 12th March
Unit 3

 
Assembly - 12th March

Room 16
 

Newsletter - 19th March 
Unit 4

 
19th March - Summer Carnival

 
Office Display - 26th March

Room 10
 

Assembly - 26th MArch
Room 8

 
Personal Best Yr1 - Yr6 - 30th March

Picnic in the park
 

Parent Interviews - 31st March
 

Early Close 31st March - 10.55am

Good morning parents and caregivers, 

It was great to see so many student’s attending our new Breakfast Club on
Monday and Tuesday morning in the Undercover Area. Mrs Kelly, Ms Downie and
Alice would love to see as many students as possible visit them in the Undercover
Area on Monday and Tuesday mornings from 8am for Milo and toast. 

Early close and Parent/ teacher interviews
We will be closing the school at 10:55 on Wednesday the 31st March due to parent
interviews. Each teacher will contact you regarding protocols for booking an
appointment.

Camp Australia will be open on this day. Please contact them directly for booking
information. For more information on their services and fees, please visit their
website: www.campaustralia.com.au

Healthy Drinks 
Please remember to send your child to school with healthy drinks. Students are
not permitted to bring energy drinks or caffeinated milk drinks to school. 

Edu dance
We are excited to be participating in Edu Dance again this year during Term 3.
Whilst we greatly enjoyed this concert being held on the oval last year due to
COVID restrictions, this year we will be returning to the undercover area. This is
due to the unpredictable weather, students can dance safely on the rubber and
relocating to the oval after 8 weeks of learning in the undercover area can be
very daunting for some students. We hope to see you there.

National Day of Action against Bullying and violence
The National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence is Australia’s key anti-
bullying event for schools and will be recognised for the 11th time across Australia
on Friday, 19 March. The National Day is a positive day of action, bringing school
communities together to help find workable solutions that address bullying and
violence. All staff and students from ADPS will be called upon to imagine a world
free from bullying and sign a pledge to help end bullying in our community. 

Ashburton Drive Primary
School
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Dear Parents/Caregivers

Principal’s Address

http://education.wa.edu.au/
http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 Contributions $40.00
 Chaplaincy contribution $5.00
 P&C contribution $10.00

Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 1 Weeks 6 & 7 is “Be Punctual”
Week 6 & 7 of Term 1 the focus of the PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to "Be punctual" and is taken from our
focus area of act responsibly by Jingee. Pease support us by discussing this with your children and encouraging them to be
punctual both at home and school.’.

Parent Contributions 
The 2021 parent contribution for Kindergarten to Year 6 is set at $55 per student. Contributions collected are approved by the
School Board and will go towards:

Payments options are outlined below: 

OPTION 1  Cash - A cash payment can be made to the School Administration Office, using the gold envelopes available at 
 Reception (clearly marked with student’s name) 

OPTION 2  EFTPOS
 EFTPOS -  facilities are available at the School Administration Office

OPTION 3  Electronic Funds Transfer
 Account Name: Ashburton Drive Primary School 
 BSB:: 016 358 
 Account No. 3408 78899
 Reference:: *Students Full Name

Camp Australia Before and After School Care
The Outside School Hours Care program at Ashburton Drive Primary School provides time for homework, time to relax,
educational activities and a healthy snack. Best of all, our program makes time for kids to be kids - to play and explore, share
with friends and enjoy these precious school years. It’s free to register. For more information on our services and fees,
please visit our website: www.campaustralia.com.au

Connect
Please ensure your email address is provided to the front office. Our secure communication system is up and running but
requires current emails. If you are having any issues connecting to Connect please inform us.

Parking/Student Pick Up 
Parents are reminded, wherever possible to park/pick their children up on the school side of the road. Avoid asking your
child to cross the road unattended, especially between parked cars. Parking on private property or a verge opposite the
private property is unlawful unless the property owner has given permission. 
 
Don’t risk getting a fine, and we ask all our parents to be considerate of the residents who live around our school. Rangers at
the City of Gosnells use the City’s Parking Local Law 2012 to ensure parking around schools remains safe, lawful and allows
traffic to flow. Don’t risk a fine for parking illegally – many parking infringements are $100. If you can’t find anywhere
around the school, consider parking further away and walk the rest of the distance. Better still, if it’s possible, leave the car at
home and walk or cycle to school to improve your health and reduce congestion on the roads. Walking students through the
staff car park is unnecessary and unsafe. There is a pathway directly alongside the car park on either side.

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


Wednesday Sausage Sizzle
The Room 14, Year 5's will be running a sausage sizzle each Wednesday to fundraise for the special events held throughout
the year. These include, but are not limited to, Harmony Week, NAIDOC Week and Anti-Poverty Day. Should you wish to
order a sausage sizzle for your child, please fill out an order form in your child’s classroom with students name, room
number, number of sausage sizzles and whether sauce and a drink is required..
·        Sausage Sizzle without sauce $2.50 
·        Sausage Sizzle with sauce $2.50 
·        Sausage Sizzle without sauce and fruit box $3.50 
·        Sausage Sizzle with sauce and fruit box $3.50
 
Return orders with money to the school red money box located in the front office. Orders and money need to be placed in
the school red money box before 9.00am each Wednesday. ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER 9.00AM ON
WEDNESDAY MORNING.

Containers for change
Room 17 and 18 are collecting cans and bottles to fundraise for their Graduation costs through containers for change. Please
drop off donations to the bins outside Room 18. You can also hand in containers on our behalf at your local depot using the
scheme ID below. 
 
Scheme ID: C10432554

There are so many school events taking place this term. Please stay up to date with the latest information by ensuring you
are connected to Connect. Both the Primary School and P&C are on Facebook. Please find us there for updates and notices.
The school website can be found at https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Keira MacLachlan
Acting Principal

https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/


In 2021, the Years Three to Six will be doing Italian. We are currently revising greetings,
feelings and conversational questions and responses. Language is reinforced
through games, stories, songs, role play and cultural activities.

We are using the strategy of WALT (We are Learning To), WILF (What I am Looking For)
and TIBS (This is because), in order to help students understand and appreciate the
importance of learning a language.

Furthermore, the “Zones of Regulation” ties in well with focus on expressing in Italian,
how
students feel. For example, sto male e mi sento triste (I am sick
and I feel sad). We are learning to place our emotions according to the colour zones.

Students who uphold the school values in Italian are rewarded with Dojos and Merit
Certificates at assemblies.   

Maria Siciliano (Italian Teacher)

 Classroom Item - LOTE

ITALIANO





 Merit Certificate Winners

Green Block

Strickland Block

Ali Jye Roma Mia

Mervyn Liam Levi

Kaycee Eliana Genghis

Imogen Shaniyah Caitlin

Natel Byron Nikau Shenae

Eli Indah Munawar Clair

Levi Soban Gerald

Lyla

Terry-Lee

Ebru



 Medallion Winners

Draffen Block



Fundraising
The P&C will be having a sausage sizzle at the State Election coming up on the 13th March 2021, also we have an Easter
raffle coming soon so keep an eye out for notes coming home.

Canteen
The canteen is now open from 8.30am in the morning until 2.00pm.  The canteen relies on volunteers to help prepare and
serve lunches alongside Kathy. Volunteers can receive a $6.00 ADPS canteen voucher for volunteering their time. Your
child would love to see you in the canteen! If you are able to spare an hour or two, please contact Kathy or visit the P&C
Facebook page and leave a message. A reminder the canteen has EFTPOS for your convenience.

Quickcliq
Quickcliq is our online ordering portal for the Canteen. Signing up is easy and the account is generally ready to go within
minutes! Jump onto www.quickcliq.com.au  for more information on how to sign up!

School Banking
Banking is Friday morning at the canteen window from 8.15am to 9.00am. Michele is handing out Dollarmites at our popup
bank. It is a great way to teach kids how to handle money, plus they get rewarded! Visit Michele at the Canteen on Friday
mornings or the Commonwealth Bank online or in branch to find out more.

Communication
Communication with our school community is very important. Have you joined our Facebook group? This is the best place
to get up to date and last-minute information such as canteen specials, fundraising events, banking change of dates and
other news www.facebook.com/groups/adpspandc/ You can also email us at adpspc@gmail.com Don't forget you can
always drop a note in the blue P&C box in the front office

Yours sincerely

Amanda Daintith

President

 P&C News

P&C News 5th March 2021

http://www.quickcliq.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/adpspandc/
http://gmail.com/




 Term 1 Parent Planner



Term 1 2021 Child and Parent Centre Calendar 

 Community News



Understanding Anxiety and Depression in Youth



Who's the Boss Now? Workshop



Coder Dojo Workshops



Safety Around Schools


